
Presentation

Filosofia Unisinos is one of the few journals of Philosophy in Latin America 
which is indexed by both Web of Science and Scopus, besides being the single one 
published in Brazil. In order to better fulfil our goal to connect Brazilian Philosophy 
to Latin America and Latin American Philosophy with the philosophical community 
of other continents, we are launching with this issue the call for papers for a new 
section fully dedicated to short English papers. This new section will be called 
Philosophy South and will appear at the second issue of 2016 (Vol. 17), winter issue 
for the South Hemisphere and summer issue for the North Hemisphere. For this new 
section, we are introducing two specific submission rules: articles must be submit-
ted only in English, and must be no longer than 5000 words, all included. We had 
anticipated this movement in our second issue of 2014, with the difference that 
we will make Philosophy South just a section of the Unisinos Journal of Philosophy. 
With this new section we are interested, as planned, in fostering papers that get 
straight to the point, for which authors won’t have to wait more than four months 
for a review, and in which their ideas can reach a broader audience in a clear, read-
able, and very focused style. We invite young as well as mature scholars to do good 
philosophy with fewer words! Until the 31st of March 2016, articles for the first issue 
of this new section are welcome. To the authors of the best three articles selected 
for the first issue of Philosophy South we will grant, beside the publication of their 
paper, a special prize. More on this competition will be disclosed in our next issue. 
For those from Brazil, Latin America, and elsewhere who are not native English 
speakers, we will continue to offer our free service to improve the style of approved 
articles for this section. With this service, we have been able to equalize conditions 
between native and non-native English speakers and to facilitate, for the latter, the 
communication of their ideas to the international philosophical community. Send 
us your short paper and help us to improve the north-south dialogue in philosophy.
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